PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, NH.

MEETLING MINUTES - JULY 15, 1981

Members present: Richard Smith, Sr.

Richard Smith, Jr. Dr. Robert Marston

8:00 p.m. - Hearing on Ladd Subdivision - Preliminary

Several abutters were present to hear Mr. Giles, an attorney, present the requested subdivision. Mr. Ladd would like to create two additional lots leaving 13 ± acres in the original Ladd property. There is a 16 foot right of way to the back land and confusion as to its location. Mr. Ladd was requested to consider a recreation set aside. Mr. Ladd and Mr. Clark have complimentary abutting property and were asked to consider a transaction which would make further subdivision possible.